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Dear stakeholders, 

 

Attached is our Q1 report and our Q&A report from the meeting on 17.05.2024.  

We are currently working on getting our financial statements ready for the AGM and are 
currently in dialog with shareholder groups to prepare the final agenda for the AGM. The Board 
of Directors has therefore decided to postpone the AGM to late June/early July. You will hear 
more in the coming days. 

 

On behalf of the Board 
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